
From: Jessie Zhang   
Sent: Tuesday, May 12, 2020 10:30 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: KDA - Yonge & Bernard 

 I have been living in the Yonge & Bernard area for more than 10 years. 

 I don't think development of 37 story apartment at Yonge and Bernard is the right direction Richmond Hill should 
go.  This will clog the already crowded area.  It took 10 minutes for me to go to the Richmond Hill go station during 
rush hour 5 years ago; but now the time has doubled. This is not a sound decision for the sustainability of the city. 

 The city should consider the benefit of existing residents when building any development plan. 

 I thank you for your time and consideration. 

 Regards, 

 Jessie 
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